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5th  August  2016
Dear Grade 9 Parents
You can find the presentation that we gave last night on the College web-site (http://college.bishops.org.za/academic/SubjectChoice.aspx) ; that is an Excel file, and the last pages give some notes about the optional subjects. There is also a copy of this letter, and, most importantly, a Word document which contains the form that you need to fill in to indicate your choices. 
When you are ready to let me have your response, you can

EITHER

access the Word document ‘Subject Choice Form’, and then


      (i)  print it out, complete it by hand and return it to me


or  (ii) amend it (use the word ‘yes’ instead of a tick if you prefer) and e-mail it
back to me as an attachment
OR
e-mail me the three choice subjects – in that case it might be easiest just to reply to this e-mail (remembering to give your son’s full name and House as well).
Of course you can also ask your son to drop it off with me!
Your son should be making some enquiries and having discussions with teachers, tutors, counselors and boys about the various subjects, and that is a process that needs to be gone through if you and he are to be happy about the decisions made. Our staff are well aware that this is the time at which these considerations are in the forefront of peoples’ minds, and are well equipped to help. Tutors and/or Assistant House Directors are very keen to be involved with your boys on this matter and to give advice.
Of course if you have any queries then do by all means contact me – but remember that your son’s tutor is probably better able to help you if the query is more about the boy than about the process as such.
Please may I draw your attention to the due date of September 11th ?
With best wishes
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Marcus Bizony

Deputy Head (Academic)

083-459-9912
